July 25, 2023
Dear La Moille Parents, Guardians, and Students,

Welcome to the 2023-2024 school year! It has been an exceptionally great summer of planning and growth. I
hope that each of you were able to make memories with friends and family while on summer break. The
community continued to pull together for summer sports, Buffalo Days, Vacation Bible School, Library and
Music Programs, and more. It is always astonishing to see how much we can accomplish as a whole. Together
as a school community, we “Restored the Roar” last school year, bringing pride into our halls, our town, and the
hearts of La Moille. It has been an honor to serve as high principal this last year and I look forward to
continuing to serve our school community as the 7-12 building principal this upcoming year.

Over the course of the year, our district will continue to focus on education, with review of current programs,
curriculum, and interventions, to provide a deeper development of student support in and out of the classroom.
This will be a year of advancement, academic success, and collaboration. We welcome input from all and will
be seeking perspective this school year from you through a variety of capacities.

Please note a few important dates regarding the start of the year:
=> Wednesday, July 26, 2023: 23-24 Registration (@ La Moille Jr./Sr. High from 2-6 pm
=> Monday, July 31, 2023: Mandatory Parent Athletic Meeting, 6:30 pm @ LHS - If you are unable to
attend, please reach out to Kenny Shrimplin, La Moille Athletic Director, at

kshrimplin@lamoilleschools.org prior to the athletic meeting.
-> Wednesday, August 9, 2023: K-12 Open House & Ice Cream Social - please see attachment
> Friday, August 11, 2023: 1st day of ACC classes - Students please be in the La Moille High School
Parking Lot at 7am for the bus!
Tuesday, August 15, 2023: 1st day of School in La Moille! Doors open at 7:30 am!
Wednesday, August 16, 2023 (and every Wednesday throughout the school year): 2pm dismissal

->
->

Moving into this next school year, we look forward to proudly sharing that we are La Moille! Help us to spread
our La Moille pride and “Hear Our Roar”!

Emily Leffelman, Principal
La Moille Jr./Sr. High School
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